
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Over next half term, your child will have the opportunity to participate in Forest School. The 
sessions will take place in the forest school area within the school grounds. These sessions 
will be each Wednesday afternoon (Wednesday 21st February, Wednesday 28th February, 
Wednesday 6th March, Wednesday 13th March, Wednesday 20th March and Wednesday 27th 
March)  
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed in their PE kit, bringing the following clothing with 
them: 
 

• Outdoor shoes – walking boots or wellingtons 

• Warm socks 

• A warm, waterproof coat 

• A change of trousers 

• Waterproof over-trousers if possible 

• School uniform to change into (if necessary) 

 
Please write your child’s name on their clothing. 
 
During Forest School sessions, children are encouraged to work with others to carry out 
activities such as den/shelter building, role play, exploration, practical and creative skills and 
tasks.  
 
We are sure that your child will make the most of this wonderful opportunity to learn 
outdoors, and apply their new learning within the classroom. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

H Cole     T. Dowd   &   M. Morris  

 

Inclusion Co-ordinator/   Year 3 Class Teacher(s) 
Forest School Lead 
 

 

 

 

Forest School (Year 3) 


